
Press Information

On June 9, 2017 at 1305 hrs. the Bristol Fire Department responded to Clean Harbors, a 

chemical processing facility located at 51 Broderick Rd. for report a chemical spill.  A 55 gallon 

drum containing a Cyanide sludge solution fell off a fork lift and broke open in the parking lot. 

The spill was contained to the immediate area. A clean up team from Clean Harbors performed 

a Level “B” entry to mitigate the hazard and remove the product. There were no injuries. Ct 

DEEP and Bristol EMS also responded.


